
THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 
 

SUPPLY AND SERVICES CONTRACT No. 72 OF 2019 
 

A PANEL OF CONTRACTORS FOR THE SUPPLY AND SERVICES: 
SECTION 1 - 3 BUILDING REPAIRS, REFURBISHMENT, ALTERATIONS AND NEW 

WORKS 
 

ERRATUM No. 2 
 

Tenderers are hereby advised to take note of the following amendment to the Tender Notice as 
advertised in The Ilanga newspaper on Thursday, 06 February 2020. 
 
Please note that the compulsory Tender Briefing Meeting that was scheduled for Friday, 21 
February 2020 was cancelled due to a non-conducive venue. 
 
A re-scheduled compulsory Tender Briefing Meeting will be held on Friday, 13 March 2020, in 
the City Hall, 169 Chief Albert Luthuli Street, Pietermaritzburg, commencing promptly at 
09h30.  Tenderers arriving at the meeting after the stipulated starting time above will be 

disqualified. Further, all Tenderers attending the meeting must be in possession of a 
complete tender document failing which the Tenderer shall be disqualified. Tenderers 
producing only the Tender Briefing Certificate at the meeting will not be considered. Only 
one representative per Company or Consortium will be allowed to attend the above meeting. No 
person will be allowed to represent more than one Company at the meeting.  
 
Tenders contained in sealed envelopes and marked with “Supply and Services Contract No. 
72 of 2019” must be placed in the Tender Box located in the Foyer, Ground Floor, City Hall, 169 

Chief Albert Luthuli Street (formerly Commercial Road), Pietermaritzburg, 3201, not later than 
12h00 on Tuesday, 07 April 2020, when they will be publicly opened. Only tenders placed in the 

Tender Box shall be accepted.  
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